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Fw: Regarding EKN Hotel Application and proposal to increase the building height limit

Ellis, Evelyn <eellis@cityofpetaluma.org>
Mon 6/12/2023 8:34 AM

To:Orozco, Uriel uorozco@cityofpetaluma.org
Cc:Powell, Greg <GPOWELL@cityofpetaluma.org>

 
Evelyn Ellis
Planning Analyst
City of Petaluma | Community
Development
office. 707-778-
4319 | eellis@cityofpetaluma.org 

          
Petaluma i  in a drought  There are
many programs and incentives to help
you con erve water! Learn more
HERE. 

 

Evelyn Ellis
Planning Analyst
City of Petaluma | Community Development
office  707 778 4319 |
eellis@cityofpetaluma.org

      

  

Curiou  about what i  happening with
the Petaluma Fair and
Fairgrounds? Click to learn more.

From: 
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2023 6:26 PM
To: Ellis, Evelyn <eellis@cityofpetaluma.org>
Subject: Regarding EKN Hotel Application and proposal to increase the building height limit
 
---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

This proposal will increase the building height limit by 50% in the core downtown area.

The hotel will DWARF surrounding buildings and forever change the character of the downtown historic
district.






